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I strongly oppose HB2025!   HB2025 is simply a bailout and will continue to support 

mismanagement of Oregon Taxpayer funds!   We need our elected leaders to be 

accountable, work to find waste and inefficiency, and work  within the current revenue 

budget!   The solution can’t always be to increase taxes. 


